
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Ref: DH/JD 
 

20th December 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are writing to inform you that the headteacher of Haydock High School, Ian Murphy, will 
be leaving school at the end of term to pursue other opportunities in the New Year.  The 
governors would like to thank Mr Murphy for his hard work and determination during his 
time at the school and wish him well in his future career. 
 
The school will be appointing a new Head in the New Year and will continue to provide you 
with updates as we progress through the coming months. In the meantime, Haydock High 
School will be continuing its temporary partnership with Cowley International College and 
driving forward improvements within the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Jeanette Devine  
Chair of Governors 
Haydock High School  


